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Free Leaf Disposal Coupons are attached 

to the newsletter. The coupons are good 

from October 1 – December 31 and are 

good for up to 5 cubic yards of LEAVES 

ONLY. Leaves can now be taken to nearby 

City Bark, 2419 NE Andresen Rd.  

*A big thank you to our dedicated newsletter delivery 

people: Terry and Cynthia, Marian, Tim and Chelyncia, 

Bert, Steve and Vickie, Rick and Barbara, Ozzie, 

Nancy, and Eileen. Also, a special thank you to Kathy 

and Eileen for organizing our picnic in August, to Fred 

and Jeannie who arrived early to help set up, Bert and 

Dave for grilling burgers, and to everyone who helped 

clean up after.   
 

*We need additional people to help distribute newslet-

ters. If you are willing, please email. 
 

*For ease of communication, provide your email for 

important neighborhood information and alerts. To be 

added to the distribution list, send an email to 

frblanchetpark@gmail.com.  

*No Neighborhood Meeting Sept. 28* 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Clean Up  - October 3, 8am-2pm 

  We still need volunteers to direct traffic in one 

hour shifts, times open 10-2. To sign up,  

email frblanchetpark@gmail.com  

or call 695-6392 

 

Christmas Party and potluck   
Monday, December 7, 6:30pm  

Trinity Baptist Church 

Reminder: Public hearing for the Habitat for 

Humanity Middle Way Subdivision is Thurs-

day, October 8 at 6:00pm. Council Chambers, 

2nd Floor City Hall, 415 W. 6th Street. For all 

documents related to this project, go to our 

n e i g h b o r h o o d  w e b s i t e 

www.neighborhoodlink.com.  

FATHER BLANCHET PARK NA Contact Info:  

Email: frblanchetpark@gmail.com  

 www.nextdoor.com  -  www.neighborhoodlink.com  
Chair:           Eileen Sherrill   P: 360.695.6392  

Co-Vice Chairs:    Fred Dang   P: 360.693.9370 

       Tim Trachtenberg P: 971.226.7147 

Secretary/Treas.:  Kathy Lamb   P: 360.696.3955  

Police Liaison:   Cpl. Erik Jennings  

  email: erik.jennings@cityofvancouver.us    P: 360.487.7535 

City Liaison:   Heidi Scarpelli, VFD Fire Marshall  

   email: heidi.scarpelli@cityofvancouver.us  P: 360.487.7202  

 

City of Vancouver: www.cityofvancouver.us      P: 487.8000  

Clark County:          www.clark.wa.gov   P: 397.2000  

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com


What to Bring: Bulky household items, 

miscellaneous junk, dry paint cans, yard 

debris.  Wood without metal attached may 

be disposed of as yard debris. 

Bring your recyclable metal items, we’ll 

have a separate metal recycling container 

again this year. Proceeds go to our  

neighborhood treasury. 

**You may also dispose of six tires** 

Clean Up and Chipper Location:  

MacArthur Center parking lot  

7635 MacArthur Blvd. (behind Blairco)  

 

Please enter the Clean Up from the west 

side of parking lot on Alabama Dr. Our vol-

unteers will direct you from there.   

To participate at the clean up, you MUST 

have the coupons that are attached to this 

newsletter.  Because we have people taking 

advantage of our clean up, volunteers will 

turn away those who cannot produce the 

coupons.  Please don’t put our volunteers 

on the spot by asking to dump without a 

coupon! 

What Not to Bring: Household gar-

bage, hazardous waste materials, paint, 

oil, car batteries, refrigerators, roofing 

tear off, concrete.  No computers, 

monitors, TVs, or laptops.   

Re-use or Re-purpose: If you have items that you no longer want but that are still 

usable, set them off to the side at our Clean-Up. We always have a “re-use” corner 

which can give new life to items.  

Clean-up Coupons will be in-

cluded in the printed newsletter 

delivered to your home. 

 


